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From: Katelyn Forster

" Sent: Tuesday, 5 November 2013 5:43 PM
To: greyhoundracing '
Subject; Greyhound racing unacceptablei!!

Dear Director,

The greyho-und racing industry needs to end!

In the 21st century, living in a developed educated country, using animals for our amusement is wrong! The way
these animals are treated is wrong! Their unnecessary slaughter is wrong! And the government needs to put an end
to it. All ignorant people betting on the sport are living blissfully unawate of the dire consequences these animals
face.

Please take action and bring this to an end.

Sincerely,

Katelyn Forster



